Tenney Matthew

From: Gail Sabbadini <gsabbadini@mail.sdsu.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 12:18 PM

To: HAGNR Exhibits

Subject: HB 4029

Hello,

This email is to let you know that | support HB4029 and ask you to do the same. We must not allow the protections for
Oregon's rivers to be weakened. The wild and scenic area of the Deschutes River should be upheld. An alternate
placement for a foot bridge or the development of a trail route on the east side of the river to the existing bridge south
of Dillon Falls may be a solution.

Gail Sabbadini, retired biologist, outdoor enthusiast and Bend,OR resident



